
UPDATE – April 3, 2020 – 1:00 PM 

 

Good Afternoon, 

As we come to the end of our third week of this mandated school closure and the 

first week of the implementation of our Continuity of Education Plan, I want to 

thank all of you for your patience and understanding. I’ve shifted my focus today 

to our leadership team and their health and well-being. They have been working 

12-14 hours a day to meet the needs of students, parents, community, faculty, 

and staff. As of 3 PM today the following practices will be in place: 

All administrators will be available Monday through Friday from 9:00am-3:00pm 

to answer emails and phone calls.  With the increase in phone calls and emails 

please be patient in the response times between these hours.  Emails and phone 

calls will be answered within 48 hours. 

I hope all of you have a relaxing weekend! Stay safe! 

 

William W. Marshall 

Superintendent 

Penn Cambria School District 

 


